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	Geneva, 17 August 2007

	Ref:
	COM 2-980/MJ
	-
To Administrations in the Arab Region

-
To ITU-T Study Group 2 Management Team 

Copy to: 

-
Chairmen of ITU-T Study Groups

	Contact:
	Richard Hill
	

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5887
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-Mail:
	richard.hill@itu.int



	

	Subject:
	Report of the first meeting of the Arab Regional Group of ITU-T SG2 in the Arab Region


Dear Directors and CEOs of Arab Telecommunications Administrations,
I am pleased to inform you that the first meeting of the Study Group 2 Arab Regional Group was held on 26 March 2007 in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt, at the kind invitation of the Telecom Regulatory Authority of Egypt (NTRA), and with the attendance of delegates from several Arab Administrations and ITU staff.

The invitation to that meeting was contained in TSB Collective letter 1/SG2RG-ARB of 8 March 2007, available at: http://www.itu.int/md/T05-SG02RG.ARB-COL-0001/en
The final report of the meeting, as well as all other relevant documents, can be found on the Regional Group website, at: http://www.itu.int/ITU-T/studygroups/com02/rg2arb
Further information regarding the location and date of the next meeting as well as the proposed agenda shall be submitted to you after further consultations, to be undertaken by the Chairman of the Regional Group, with all Arab Administrations.  

I look forward to your continuous and active participation in the future meetings in order to ensure the success of this Regional Group, whose establishment is an important step towards bridging the standardization gap between nations.  

Yours sincerely,


Malcolm Johnson

Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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